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Dear Mr. Adams, 
Please do not let rich, entitled, spoiled outsiders come here, assume that laws, codes 
and rules don't apply to them and ruin the beauty that we have created over 
decades.  Stan and Rebecca Roberts seem to believe that they are above the rules that 
apply to others. Cannon Beach is unique and beautiful precisely because it has 
rules/laws to protect it. The hideous building would break codes and would destroy the 
essence of Cannon Beach. It would also begin the degradation of the historic feeling 
and the beauty, the ocean views of a very special town. This isn't a city, it's a sweet little 
village, nestled in the forest and set against the sea.  
A National Registry property would be impacted. The forest would be diminished.  
Building the structure they want would require traffic changes because of the driveway, 
and traffic safety would be impacted.  
One exception to the rules would lead to another and there would be no more Cannon 
Beach as we have created it over time. If you want to see an example of such ugliness 
and loss of ocean view, check out the monstrosity at Rockaway Beach, which by no 
means was ever as lovely as Cannon Beach, but the new building is huge and imposing 
and utterly blocks the view. It changes Rockaway Beach for the worse, shutting the 
people away from the ocean.  
Sincerely, 
Michelle Clark 
 


